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I have lived in Oregon my entire life, so voting by mail is all I’ve ever known. I cannot 

imagine voting any other way. I am a nurse and cannot leave my patients to drive to 

a polling place to vote. Voting by mail is convenient and has been proven safe time 

and time again. Do not let the current administration use fear based rhetoric to make 

it even harder for people to exercise their right to vote.  


